
Site Report – IGI – Kepnerciq, 2025 
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Stephanie Canning, Head Teacher 

 

Photos & Description of Activities and Events 
March was filled with students of the month, moose hunting, caribou harvesting, and towing (thanks to our 

surprise winter).
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Personnel Update 
We still have an opening for a P.E. teacher.  
 
Preschool- Sharolynn Zackar 
Yugtun/Aide- Andyn Gunlik  
Aide/Custodian- Tony Wassillie 
Lower Elementary- Gabbie Cruz 
Upper Elementary- Stephanie Canning 
Secondary- Nathan Moore 
Cook- Ida Nelson  
Subs- Kylene Blossom  

Classroom Highlights 
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Students and teachers attempted to head out down the river to fulfill our cultural moose permit. Although it 
was unsuccessful,  Quyana to our expert hunters, Jon Salmon, Randy Alveraz, and Carl Hill, for their expertise 
and guidance. Teachers are keeping up with records, helping to ensure IGI has clean, accurate student 
records. We are also super-duper excited about receiving our 10k grant from BBNC for the Igyaram 
Skuuluraan Maqivia. Construction for this will take place over the summer. 

LSAC Activity 
LSAC held its latest meeting on March 18. 

Community Engagement  
Quyanaqvaa to all those who have helped out in various ways this month.  

Professional Development 
Ms. Cruz and Ms. Canning are now certified under the Alaska Reads Act. 

Pupil % Attendance K-12 
Pupil attendance fluctuated due to illness and student travels.  

Student and Staff Safety 
N/a 

Other 
 

 

 

IGI - MAR, 2025 4 

 


